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Canada Company Avenue: 
Road Reconstruction 

PROJECT UPDATE 

As part of the City of Vaughan’s Capital Works Program, the City is 
planning to reconstruct Canada Company Avenue as shown on the map.  

PLANNED CONSTRUCTION WORK 

Starting the week of January 4, 2021, the City’s contractor will be 
mobilizing and commencing activities to undertake tree removals, 
clearing and grubbing. The works, which will include culvert 
replacement, retaining walls and road reconstruction, will commence 
spring 2021, under more favourable weather conditions and is 
scheduled to be completed by fall 2021. 

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 

The road will remain open to vehicular and pedestrian traffic during 
construction. Temporary lane restrictions will be required to allow 
construction activities to proceed in a safe and efficient manner.  
 

Access to private and commercial driveways and entrances will be 
impacted at times during the road reconstruction and related 
restoration works. Work at the location of commercial entrances will 
be staged to maintain continued access during business hours. 

 
Property owners are reminded that underground systems such 
as lawn sprinklers, heated driveways, electrical conduits or 
landscaping, etc. within City-owned boulevards or property 
limits may be impacted by the proposed construction work. At 
the property owner’s discretion and where possible, the removal 
of such privately-owned underground systems in advance of 
construction may be prudent. The City is not responsible for any 
damages that may occur during construction to privately-owned 
items within City property limits (Encroachment By-law No. 034-
2017). If you are planning to repave your driveway, please 
contact us for coordination.  

 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to 
completing these important infrastructure upgrades in your area. 
For more information, please contact the Project Lead. 

 

LOCATION: 

Canada Company Avenue, Islington Avenue  

north to cul-de-sac  

PROJECT LEAD: 

Pat Marcantonio, C.E.T. 

Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 

Infrastructure Development 

T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8468 

E: pat.marcantonio@vaughan.ca 

MUNICIPAL SERVICES INSPECTOR: 

Rob Vivian 

Inspector, Infrastructure Delivery 

Infrastructure Development 

T: 905-832-8585 ext. 3643 

E: rob.vivian@vaughan.ca 

CONTRACTOR: 

Fermar Paving Limited 
 

mailto:pat.marcantonio@vaughan.ca
mailto:rob.vivian@vaughan.ca


 

   

 

NEWSLETTER No. 3 
December 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


